Taiko Marathon

Fundraising Event for Araumi Daiko NPO

Last year, in the night of the 6th of December, thieves stole our van, loaded
with our drums!

Most of these drums were handcrafted by our players themselves, the manual
labour itself was intensive. The van was financed with funds we gathered over
the past years.

The members of Araumi Daiko have the willpower to build new drums, but
unfortunately they miss the necessary funding to buy the materials and certainly
to buy a new van.

Taiko is the perfect instrument to bring people together.

Making music and practicing together creates a sense of unity.

After playing a few notes on the Taiko drum you can feel immediately the
pleasure and solidarity that gives you a good feeling.

Your intention doesn’t matter, some play purely for fun, others are in search of
the profoundness and serenity of Taiko.

Overall, anything is possible, but we need drums and drumsticks!

Please support our fundraising and experience yourself the joy of playing Taiko.

This marathon is for everyone, those who have yet to discover Taiko as well
experienced players. So do not hesitate and come playing Taiko with us on the
11" and 12" of June.

R.E. Grete Moortgat president of Araumi Daiko NPO
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